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ST. THOMAS/ST. CROIX, VI – 

 

GERS MEMBER SERVICES DIVISION CLOSED FOR TRAINING 
 
 

The Member Services Division of the Government Employees’ Retirement System on St. Thomas 
and St. Croix will be closed for business Tuesday, April 30th from 9:00 am - 4:00 pm. This closure 
is to allow employees to participate in scheduled training and technical development.  
 

Regular business hours will resume on Wednesday, May 1st 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  
 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your understanding. 
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